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Jul. 2nd 2 ruling party officials shot and killed in Turkey
http://abcnews.go.com/International/wireStory/ruling-party-officials-shot-killed-turkey-48399357

Jul. 3rd Marches across U.S. cities call for Trump's impeachment
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/president-trump-impeachment-marches/

Jul. 3rd YouTube star, actress Stevie Ryan commits suicide at age 33
http://www.msn.com/en-us/entertainment/news/youtuber-stevie-ryan-commits-suicide-at-33-less-than-one-week-after-revealing-her-grandfather-had-died/ar-BBDFTKq?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jul. 4th Oregon issues first gender-neutral state ID cards
https://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/oregon-issues-first-gender-neutral-state-id-cards/ar-BBDLeEJ?OCID=ansmsnnews11


Jul. 4th A New Island Just Appeared Off the Coast of North Carolina
http://www.onenewspage.com/n/World/75ec1rhhi/New-island-appears-off-North-Carolina-coast.htm


Jul. 5th Tony Blair is one court decision away from standing trial for the Iraq war
http://www.ibtimes.co.uk/tony-blair-one-court-decision-away-standing-trial-iraq-war-1629028

Jul. 5th Vatican police raid drug-fueled gay orgy at top priest's apartment
http://www.nydailynews.com/news/world/vatican-police-raid-drug-fueled-gay-orgy-cardinal-apartment-article-1.3302974

Jul 5th Robots are coming to a Burger Joint Near You
http://www.cnbc.com/2017/07/04/miso-robotics-is-bringing-artificial-intelligence-to-restaurants.html

Jul 5th One of Biggest Ethereum / Bitcoin Exchanges got hacked
http://fortune.com/2017/07/05/bitcoin-ethereum-bithumb-hack/

Jul 5th One of the world's biggest bitcoin exchanges has been hacked
http://www.sfgate.com/entertainment/the-wrap/article/The-Latest-Bitcoin-Hack-Highlights-a-Major-Problem-11268465.php

Jul. 5th Vatican police raid drug-fueled gay orgy at top priest's apartment
http://www.nydailynews.com/news/world/vatican-police-raid-drug-fueled-gay-orgy-cardinal-apartment-article-1.3302974

Jul. 6th Office of Government Ethics chief Walter Shaub resigns
http://www.foxnews.com/politics/2017/07/06/office-government-ethics-boss-walter-shaub-resigns-after-trump-clashes.html

Jul. 6th Fox News Business host suspended over sexual harassment claims
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/foxs-payne-suspended-amid-sex-harassment-probe/ar-BBDVXnG?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jul. 7th Germany Arrests, U.S. Indicts Fired Audi Dieselgate Engineer
https://www.forbes.com/sites/bertelschmitt/2017/07/07/germany-arrests-u-s-indicts-fired-audi-dieselgate-engineer/

Jul. 8th Venezuelan opposition leader Leopoldo Lopez released from prison, placed under house arrest
http://www.latimes.com/world/la-fg-lopez-house-arrest-20170708-story.html

Jul. 8th True Blood actor Nelsan Ellis dies aged 39
https://www.theguardian.com/tv-and-radio/2017/jul/08/true-blood-nelsan-ellis-dies-lafayette-reynolds

Jul. 10th Ex-USA Gymnastics doctor to plead guilty to child porn charges
http://www.espn.com/olympics/gymnastics/story/_/id/19949976/gymnastics-doctor-larry-nassar-plead-guilty-child-porn-charges

Jul. 10th Cardinal George Pell, top Pope adviser, arrives in Australia to face sex charges
http://www.cnn.com/2017/07/10/asia/george-pell-australia-return/index.html

Jul. 10th Federal prosecutors step up probe of land deal pushed by wife of Bernie Sanders
https://www.washingtonpost.com/investigations/federal-prosecutors-step-up-probe-of-land-deal-pushed-by-wife-of-bernie-sanders/2017/07/10/e3fc3e72-625a-11e7-8adc-fea80e32bf47_story.html

Jul. 10th Bahraini rights activist Nabel Rajab sentenced to 2 years in prison
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-bahrain-rights-idUSKBN19V2CC?feedType=RSS&virtualBrandChannel=11563

Jul. 12th US teenager survives bear attack after waking to animal
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2017/jul/10/us-teenager-survives-bear-attack-after-waking-to-animal-crunching-on-his-head

Jul. 12th Former Brazilian President Lula da Silva sentenced to nearly 10 years in jail for corruption
http://myinforms.com/en-us/a/564396757-ex-brazilian-president-silva-convicted-of-corruption/

Jul. 12th UK Government refuses to publish full report on funding of Islamic extremism 
https://1newsnet.com/uk-refuses-to-publish-report-on-funding-of-extremism/

Jul. 12th Amnesty International says Iraq, US coalition may be guilty of war crimes in Mosul
http://www.npr.org/sections/thetwo-way/2017/07/12/536870827/amnesty-says-u-s-led-coalition-may-have-committed-war-crimes-in-mosul

Jul. 13th Nobel Laureate Liu Xiaobo, Who Fought for Democracy in China, Dies in Police Custody
https://www.wsj.com/articles/nobel-laureate-liu-xiaobo-who-fought-for-democracy-in-china-dies-at-61-1499953234

Jul. 13th Jeff Sessions: 400 medical professionals charged in largest health care fraud takedown
https://www.usatoday.com/story/news/politics/2017/07/13/jeff-sessions-authorities-charge-400-people-health-care-fraud/475089001/

Jul. 13th 2 Live Crew's Fresh Kid Ice Dead
http://www.tmz.com/2017/07/13/2-live-crew-fresh-kid-ice-dead/

Jul. 13th FIFA whistleblower Chuck Blazer dies at 72
http://www.sfgate.com/news/crime/article/Chuck-Blazer-dies-after-exposing-corruption-he-11286651.php


Jul. 14th Republican donor kills himself after talking about working with Russian hackers to get Hillary Clinton's emails
https://www.aol.com/article/news/2017/07/14/republican-donor-kills-himself-after-talking-about-working-with/23029625/

Jul. 14th Rapper DMX arrested for alleged $1.7 million tax fraud
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/rapper-dmx-busted-for-tax-fraud/

Jul. 14th Elite St. Paul’s School under criminal investigation after sexual misconduct revelations
https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/morning-mix/wp/2017/07/13/elite-st-pauls-school-under-criminal-investigation-after-sexual-misconduct-revelations/

Jul. 14th Second group of law makers expelled from Legislative Council over oath violation
http://www.straitstimes.com/asia/east-asia/four-anti-beijing-hong-kong-lawmakers-disqualified-from-parliament

Jul. 14th Former Peru president Humala in custody for investigation of money laundering and conspiracy 
http://www.foxnews.com/world/2017/07/14/ex-peru-president-wife-detained-in-corruption-investigation.html

Jul. 14th Strange radio signals from nearby star
http://www.businessinsider.com/ross-128-red-dwarf-radio-signals-mystery-2017-7

Jul. 15th Canceled wedding turns into a meaningful time for homeless guests
https://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation-now/2017/07/16/canceled-wedding-turns-into-meaningful-time-homeless-guests/482461001/


Jul. 15th Former Penn State officials begin jail terms in Sandusky child sex abuse case
http://www.latimes.com/nation/nationnow/la-na-sandusky-penn-state-jail-terms-20170715-story.html

Jul. 15th Maryam Mirzakhani, first woman to win mathematics' Fields medal, dies at 40
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2017/jul/15/maryam-mirzakhani-mathematician-dies-40

Jul. 17th Elon Musk: AI is the biggest risk that we face as a civilization
https://www.theverge.com/2017/7/17/15980954/elon-musk-ai-regulation-existential-threat 

Jul. 17th Madagascar’s Minister of Finance, Gervais Rakotoarimanana, resigns
http://www.thestar.com.my/news/world/2017/07/17/madagascar-minister-of-finance-resigns/

Jul. 17th 2 injured in electrical fire at DR Congo’s Tenke copper mine
http://www.nasdaq.com/article/two-injured-in-electrical-fire-at-congos-tenke-copper-mine-20170717-00153

Jul. 18th Report: Hundreds of boys abused at German choir school
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/07/18/world/europe/germany-sexual-abuse-boys-choir.html


Jul. 18th Spain’s football president and associates arrested in anti-corruption investigation
https://www.theguardian.com/football/2017/jul/18/spanish-fa-president-angel-maria-villar-llona-arrested

Jul. 18th Chipotle shuts down Virginia restaurant after 13 customers get severely ill
http://www.latimes.com/sns-dailymeal-1795556-news-eat-chipotle-closes-store-after-13-reported-illnesses-071817-20170718-story.html

Jul. 18th 2 top ex-Vatican hospital officials in court on embezzlement charges
http://www.cbsnews.com/news/bambino-gesu-hospital-vatican-trial-embezzlement-cardinal-tarcisio-bertone/

Jul. 19th Dozens Convicted Of Human Trafficking In Landmark Thai Trial
http://www.npr.org/sections/thetwo-way/2017/07/19/538086277/dozens-convicted-of-human-trafficking-in-landmark-thai-trial

Jul. 19th Army general among Thais convicted of human trafficking at mass trial
http://abcnews.go.com/International/wireStory/thai-court-issuing-rulings-major-human-trafficking-case-48717580

Jul. 19th France's armed forces chief resigns over defense cuts
https://www.upi.com/Top_News/World-News/2017/07/19/French-defense-chief-de-Villiers-quits-over-clash-with-Macron/3281500468937/

Jul 20th French singer Barbara Weldens dies on stage at 35
https://www.aol.com/article/entertainment/2017/07/20/french-singer-barbara-weldens-dies-on-stage-at-35/23039527/


Jul. 20th Jetstar flights grounded following Sydney, Australia airport computer outage

https://www.arnnet.com.au/article/625083/jetstar-flights-grounded-following-sydney-airport-computer-outage/


Jul. 21st White House Press Secretary Sean Spicer resigns
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/07/21/us/politics/sean-spicer-resigns-as-white-house-press-secretary.html?nl=todaysheadlines&emc=edit_th_20170721

Jul. 22nd 'Home Alone' actor John Heard dies, no details on cause of death
http://www.cnn.com/2017/07/22/entertainment/john-heard-home-alone-actor-dead/index.html 

Jul. 23rd Berlin gay pride revelers mark legalization of same-sex marriage
http://www.cnn.com/2017/07/23/europe/berlin-gay-pride-parade/ 

Jul. 24th Wisconsin company Three Square Market to microchip employees
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-us-canada-40710051

Jul. 24th Minnesota Department of Education Adopts 'Transgender Toolkit' for Teachers
http://insider.foxnews.com/2017/07/23/transgender-toolkit-minnesota-teachers


Jul. 25th Country singer Abby Nicole dead at 25 after UTV accident
http://www.foxnews.com/entertainment/2017/07/25/country-singer-abby-nicole-dead-at-25-after-utv-accident.html

Jul. 25th CTE diagnosed in 99% of former NFL players, study says
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-us-canada-40718990

Jul. 26th Meg Whitman steps down from HP Board
http://www.cnbc.com/2017/07/26/meg-whitman-steps-down-from-hp-board.html  

Jul. 26th Trump announces ban on Trans-genders in Military
http://www.breitbart.com/big-government/2017/07/26/trump-announces-ban-on-transgender-people-in-the-u-s-military/

Jul. 26th Chemical Weed Killer Found in Ben Jerry's Ice Cream
http://www.wtsp.com/news/report-chemical-in-weed-killer-found-in-ben-jerrys-ice-cream/459756504

Jul. 26th Killer whale attacks boat, steals anchor in Alaska
http://www.foxnews.com/science/2017/07/26/killer-whale-attacks-fishing-boat-in-alaska-man-says.html

Jul. 26th Grocery Stocking Robot taking over Jobs
http://www.zerohedge.com/news/2017-07-26/meet-tally-grocery-stocking-robot-about-eradicate-1000s-minimum-wage-jobs
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Jul. 27th Greece arrests Russian in $4 billion bitcoin laundering case
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-europe-40731200

Jul. 27th Former IT staffer to Debbie Wasserman Schultz Democratic Arrested trying to flee the country 
https://www.nrt24.com/ex-house-staffer-busted-for-bank-fraud-while-trying-to-leave-us-for-pakistan/142842/ 

Jul. 27th Late heavy metal icon Ronnie James Dio to tour as hologram
http://www.rollingstone.com/music/news/ronnie-james-dio-hologram-plots-world-tour-w494000

Jul. 27th Fire in Montana Forest Forces Some Evacuations
https://www.usnews.com/news/best-states/montana/articles/2017-07-27/fire-in-montana-forest-forces-some-evacuations 

Jul. 28th Uzbekistan holds ex-president's daughter in custody
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/uzbekistan-holds-ex-presidents-daughter-in-custody/ar-AAoYpdz?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jul. 28th Pakistan PM Nawaz Sharif resigns after Panama Papers verdict
http://www.bbc.com/news/world-asia-40750671

Jul. 28th Priebus out as chief of staff, Trump names Kelly as replacement
http://abcnews.go.com/Politics/president-trump-tweets-john-kelly-chief-staff/story?id=48916035 

Jul. 28th Italy approves hotly contested mandatory vaccine program
http://abcnews.go.com/Health/wireStory/italy-approves-hotly-contested-vaccine-program-48904210

Jul. 31st Trump fires communications chief Scaramucci in new White House upheaval
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-usa-trump-idUSKBN1AG1OV?feedType=RSS&virtualBrandChannel=11563

Jul. 31st Judge rules ex-Arizona sheriff Arpaio guilty of criminal contempt
https://www.upi.com/Top_News/US/2017/07/31/Ex-Arizona-sheriff-Joe-Arpaio-guilty-of-contempt-in-immigration-stops/3001501527283/ 


